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19th July 2019 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Summer 2 
Issue 7 

This week’s Worship theme: 
 

If someone hurts you, is it ok 
to hurt them back? 

 

Congratulations to all the children 
for their fantastic work in class 

this week!  
Star of the Week 

Larry in Owls for amazing work 
in Phonics. 

 Freddie in Skylarks for being a 
good role model to the new 

children in his class. 
Lucy J in Kestrels for being an 

exceptional role model. 
Writers of the Week 

Jack L in Owls 
    Charlie in Skylarks 
 Katelyn G in Kestrels 

 

We’ve put the GOOD in Gooderstone! 
 

Just another enormous well done to all the staff, children 
and parents at Gooderstone for your AMAZING teamwork 

during the recent Ofsted Inspection. We are delighted about 
our GOOD grade in all areas!!! Thank you all so much from 

the bottom of my heart, without you we could not have done 

it! 

Cake Friday 
The Cake Friday is continuing 
to raise so much money for the 
school. Thank you so much to 
everyone for supporting us in 
this fundraising event. This 

week Larry won the cake and 
we raised: 

 
Governor Update 

In September we will be 
running some elections for a 
new parent governor. If you 
would like information on the 

role, please speak to Mrs 
Godbold. 

 
 

Mrs Chalkley 
 

From all the staff, children and parents we would like to say 
an enormous thank you to Mrs Chalkley for always being 

there to sort out our trips, moneys, dinners and so, so much 
more.  Thank you for your dedication to our school. And 
we’re sure to see you back at Gooderstone helping out. 

    

Mr Borodka 
 

Also an enormous thank you to Mr Borodka for keeping our 
lovely school grounds and school ship shape for the past 24 

years. You will be greatly missed. 
We sincerely hope you enjoy your well-earned retirement!!! 

My Ed 
Thank you to all parents who have downloaded the new My 
Ed school app.  A poster giving details is attached and we 
would ask as many of you as possible to get the app as we 

will be using it to communicate with you next term. 

Victorian Dress Up Day – Tuesday 23rd July 
 

To finish our theme of Oliver Twist we would like children to 
come dressed as Victorians. Looking at the forecast please 
make sure children have something to change into if they 
get too hot. The morning will consist of a ‘school session’ 
and in the afternoon we will play some Victorian games.  
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Dates coming up… 
Monday, 22th July: New Reception children visit 8:45 – 3:15 
Wednesday 24th July: “Friends” Thank You Coffee Morning 
Wednesday, 24th July: School Closes for Summer Holiday 
 
Wednesday, 4th September: School Open for new Academic year 
 

Philosophy for Children 
 

An enormous well done to Miss Stanley for all the work she has put in for us to achieve the 
Bronze Quality Mark!!! The deeper thinking skills are starting to be well embedded in all areas 

of our curriculum and even the younger children are thinking of some amazing questions!  

School Games  
 

We have also achieved the Silver School Games Mark award for commitment, engagement 
and delivery of competitive school sport in 2018/19. An enormous thank you to all the parents 
who have supported us with transport this year to all the various sporting events and who have 
supported us off the field. Well done to the children and Mr Clarke too for their commitment and 

great sportsmanship during these events. 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 
 

The staff at Gooderstone would like to wish you all 
an AMAZING Summer Holiday. Stay safe and 

enjoy the time with your lovely children, they are a 
true credit to you all!  


